
Mr. Victor P. Hall, 
30 NE 89th Ave., 
Portland 16, Ore. 

Dear Mr. Hall: 

/
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;- f ---
May 8th, 1956. 

With reference to your letter of May 1 
asking for information on the Sasquatch and possible 
primitive existing tribes, I am sending on approval a 
copy of one of our publicHtions. On pages 117-119 you· 
will find references to the Sasquatch. The price of 
the book 1s $2.00 if you decide to keep it. 

All peoples have traditions and myths 
about strange creatures (giants, dwarfs, various 
monsters) and strange peoples who live in remote 
places. ' Our Indians shared such myths, and they have 
lived on in the local traditions. I believe they 
should be regarded 1n the same light as the sea 
monsters often "seen" at various places, and perhaps 
flying saucers. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Wilson Duff, 
Anthropologist. 


